
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 

(VARIOUS ROADS, HILLINGDON BOROUGH) 

TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF TRAFFIC ORDER 2022 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

QUEEN’S JUBILEE BEACON LIGHTING THURSDAY 2ND JUNE 2022. 

The Council of the London Borough of Hillingdon hereby gives notice that because of the Queen’s Jubilee 

Beacon lighting to be held on Thursday 2nd June 2022 and to avoid the likelihood of danger to the public; it 

intends to make this Order, which will be in operation between 16.00 and 23.00 on Thursday 2nd June 2022, to 

temporarily close lengths of road as set out in the Schedule below. 

The closures will be in operation as indicated by traffic signs prescribed by the Traffic Signs Regulations and 

General Directions 2016.  Road users should assume that the closures have been put into effect only if traffic 

signs have been erected stating that the road has been closed.  Pedestrian access to premises situated on or 

adjacent to the closures will be maintained at all times. 

Full details can be seen, by appointment at Civic Centre, Uxbridge, during normal office hours, until 1st June 

2022, by telephoning 01895 277014. 

Dated this 23 Day of May 2022 

                  Perry Scott 

  Corporate Director of Place 

 

SCHEDULE 

 

THURSDAY 2ND June 2022 

High Street, Uxbridge Between its junctions with Hillingdon Hill and Vine Street 

Vine Street, Uxbridge Between its junctions with High Street and Cricketfield Road 

 

 


